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The Commission is submitting a non-substantive change request to an existing information collection pursuant to 44 U.S.C. § 3507.  The only change in the supporting statement is the substitution of the appropriate SORN which was previously approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) on December 20, 2019.  The record retention and similar provisions under the government-wide SORN are not significantly different from those previously reviewed and approved.  Therefore, the supporting statement has been corrected to support this non-substantive change request to OMB. Also, there are no changes in the burdens and the costs remain the same for this information collection. 


